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Motion following Notice of Motion 

 

Regulating Excessive Vehicle Noise 

 

THAT by the end of June 2020, Administration provide a report on options for regulating 

excessive vehicle noise, and that the report include examples of approaches taken by other 

municipalities as well as information on the feasibility of the approach.  

 

 

Background 

Councillor Glen Lawrence served Notice of Motion at the May 12, 2020 Council meeting, to 

be presented at the May 26, 2020 Council meeting. 

 


